
The Need for a Mandatory National Service
Program
In “The Need for a Mandatory National Service Program” (U.S. Naval Institute, April 
2021), partner Steve Cohen discusses the need for political bipartisanship, and writes 
that our best hope is universal national service. In this article, he outlines the elements 
of such a program.
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